
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

CANCELLATION OF RFQ 67/2024 

SUPPLY, DESIGN AND INSTALLATION OF AN IRRIGATION / SPRINKLER 

SYSTEM AT THE PRINCE ALBERT FAMILY PARK 

 

 

Prince Albert Municipality would like to thank every bidder who submitted a proposal 

for the above-mentioned bid. We hereby kindly inform all bidders that the above-

mentioned RFQ has been cancelled with immediate effect.  

 

Any enquiries may be directed to our SCM Department at 023 541 1748 or via email 

at  scm@pamun.gov.za  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

_______________________ 

MR. DAVID-LEIGH WILLEMSE 

Manager: Expenditure & SCM 

03 June 2024 

PRINCE ALBERT MUNICIPALITY 
33 Church Street, Prince Albert, 6930 

Private Bag X53 

Tel: 023 541 1320  Email:      scm@pamun.gov.za  

Fax: 023 541 1321  Website:    www.pamun.gov.za   
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